
Fall Extra Trash Pick-up                 

            The Town of Warrenton Fall Clean-up extra trash pick-up is scheduled for Waterloo 
Court on Tuesday, October 17, 2017.  Please have items you want to have removed, placed 
at the curb by 8:00 A.M. on that day.  No return trips can be made. 
            Regarding items containing freon, such as refrigerators and air conditioners, a local 
recycling company takes the items and drains the freon at no cost, so that the owner setting 
out the item, does not have to do this, or pay a fee to the Town to do this.  If you put out a 
refrigerator or freezer, please do remove the door. 
            Also, again this year, the Town crews will take away old tires.  There is a charge of 
$3.00 per tire, but this is the same fee which you would pay if you took the tires to the landfill 
yourself.  This fee must be paid in advance.  Contact Public Works at 540-347-1858 to arrange 
to pay this fee. 
             Items such as TVs, computers, monitors, copiers, fax machines, microwave ovens, 
printers, battery packs, mattresses and box springs, or any type of liquid chemicals or paint, 
will not be picked up.  They must be taken to the County landfill, where they can be recycled.  
A modest fee is charged for recycling some of these items, and some may only be left on cer-
tain days of the week.  For more information, call Fauquier County Environmental Services at 
540-422-8840. 
       

Free Trash Bags 
 The Town of Warrenton gives out one free box of 100 trash bags to each business or 
residence in the Town, each year, at the beginning of October.  Also, the Town furnishes resi-
dents and businesses with bags for recycling.  This year, the bags may be picked up beginning 
on Monday, October 2, 2017.  
 The bags are available at the Warrenton Visitors’ Center, located at 33 North Calhoun 
Street, seven days a week, from 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M.  You will need to bring some type of 
identification which shows the address of your business or shop in the Town, in order to re-
ceive the bags. 
 The recycling bags (which are usually blue) are to be used for recycling only.  They 
will not be picked up if used as trash bags. 
 If you have any questions about the use of the bags, or the recycling programs, call 
the Town of Warrenton Public Works department at 540-347-1858.  Should you have any 
questions about receiving the bags, call the Visitors’ Center at 540-341-0988. 
       

Warrenton Farmers’ Market 
 The Warenton Farmers’ Markets are still open!  The Wednesday Market has been 
held at the WARF this year, and is larger in size than in previous years.  It is open from 8:00 
A.M. until 1:00 P.M., through October 25th.  
 The Saturday market remains located in the municipal parking lot at the corner of Lee 
and 5th Streets.  It, too, has been enlarged in size, and also in scope.  Special Kids and Family 
Days are being held on the first Saturday of each month.  There will be free activities, enter-
tainment, and food tastings.  This market’s hours are 8:00 A.M. until noon, through Novem-
ber 18th. 
 For those who must be in their offices or shops on a Saturday, a walk to the Saturday 
market might make a pleasant break, and you might even find something tasty for a special 
lunch treat.  Also, fall is the season for different vegetables to be offered, especially root veg-
etables, which might inspire cooks to produce hearty soups or stews to take away the in-
creasing chill in the air. 
 

If you bring a pet to work with you, be sure to pick up after it when 
you take it outdoors and do not let it become an annoyance to 

the other owners or their clients, through excessive barking. 
   

F a l l  2 0 1 7  
Board of Directors 

  President 
                 Theodore Gabor 
  Vice-President   
                 Inge Weingertner 
  Secretary/Treasurer  
                 James Lawrence 

 
 
     

Holiday Trash Reminder 
  There will be no 
trash pick-up on 

Friday, November 24, 2017 
due to the 

Thanksgiving holiday. 
The trash will be picked up 

on Tuesday, 
November 28, 2017. 
  If you set your trash 
out on the wrong day, 
do not leave it there! 

Put it away in its regular 
storage location 

until it is time to put it out 
for the next trash pick-up! 

 
 
    

Recycling of Office Paper 
The Town of Warrenton 

has a container behind the 
Public Works Facility 

building at 360 Falmouth 
Street, if anyone wants to 

recycle office paper. 
Users of this service are 

asked to not put the paper 
in bags or boxes— 

just dump it in. 
It is understood that 

much office waste paper 
is shredded. 

This paper can also be 
deposited here, 

after being shredded. 
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